50th Anniversary News
With the Grand Floral Parade postponed, the Portland Rose Festival Association came up with a grand substitution for it…The Grand Petite Parade!  UTG’s 50th Anniversary Committee decided this would be a splendid way to introduce UTG to the Portland area community so we created the Urban Tour Group float and entered the parade!  After brainstorming on Zoom, Judy Cappleman and Karyl Whelan took on the task of putting these ideas on paper and coming up with the final design.  The only requirement for the float was that it would begin with a cardboard box no smaller than 10”x12”.  The design and theme would come from each entry group.  Creating a float, even a mini float under coronavirus conditions was not ideal.  Nevertheless, Judy put it all together at her home.  Our poster design with some additions was the backdrop; blue crepe paper glue gunned to the sides (a few burned fingers…sorry Judy) along with red rose paper (remember, this is for the Rose Festival).  Bricks and MAX tracks and the Umbrella Man in Pioneer Square for atmosphere and finally children and a tour guide all with masks (thanks Karyl).  All in all, a very wonderful float from very wonderful UTG members.  A big UTG thank you to the Anniversary Committee, Marilyn Schulte, Janie Jacobson, Kathrine Klein, Paula Sorensen, Judy Cappleman, Karyl Whelan and Bob Erickson.
